Internet Service Focus Group
meeting in Vanceboro, N.C.
on Saturday, September 21st
at 11:00 am - 12:30 pm

Location: Vanceboro Town Hall, 7905 Main St, Vanceboro, NC

You are invited to participate in a local community focus group
meeting to share your experiences as a consumer about your internet
access services throughout Vanceboro. Reliable and affordable
internet service is vital to our areas, and we want to hear from you.

Background: USDA Rural Development awarded a small grant to
HarvestBeam Inc., under the RUS Broadband Technical Assistance
(BTA) Grant program to conduct broadband surveys and focus groups
throughout Vanceboro to better understand the perspectives of local
consumers regarding the level of internet services they currently
receive.

The focus group discussion will be led by students from East
Carolina University (ECU) who have been selected for this project.
Other attendees will include town officials, USDA Rural Development
state officials and representatives from the Rural Utilities Service
(RUS) and county leaders.




